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There’s lots more to read in our e-newsletter, but it mainly refers to online listings and
events which is irrelevant if you do not have computer access, so we have not included all
of the articles here. If you would like to read the latest news in full, you can go to the
Latest News page at http://waternishhall.com – and sign up to receive our e-newsletter
every Friday.

COMMUNITY GARDEN PROJECT - HELP NEEDED

Before we start asking for ideas/help with planting the garden beds, we need
to finish off some projects, and would really appreciate all the help we can get.

There are still two beds which needs edging (material on site), windproof
fencing erecting, and mulch laid around new hedging (SOME material on site).

Please email me if you can spare some time to help.

Thanks in advance,

Jean.
email: jeanniekarp@gmail.com

WEST DUIRINISH COAL CLUB

WEST DUIRINISH COAL CLUB
4 Vatten

Dunvegan IV55 8ZE

Coal and Smokeless Fuels Available
For Collection and Monthly Delivery

Next delivery to Waternish will be next week, on Thu 20th or Fri 21st April

For pricing and further information, please phone 01470 521242
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KALY FILM SCREENING AND COMMUNITY WORKSHOP
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EMERGENCY ALERTS

A reminder that there will be a nationwide test of the new UK-wide
Emergency Alerts service on Sunday 23rd April 2023 at 3pm.

If you get an Emergency Alert on your phone, you’ll hear a loud, siren-like
sound. A message on your screen will tell you about the emergency and
how best to respond. You’ll be able to check an alert is genuine at
gov.uk/alerts. To learn more about Emergency Alerts, look out for the
nationwide information campaign and visit gov.uk/alerts. You can watch
a video of how the alert will look and sound at:
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=MvZMoCReu8.

John Parfitt, Resilient Essential Services Team
Performance, Delivery and Resilience Division, Scottish Government

COFFEE, CAKE AND DISCUSSION
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FORTHCOMING HYBRID EVENTS AT SABHAL MÒR OSTAIG

The Royal Society of Edinburgh, in collaboration with Sabhal Mòr Ostaig, has a
varied programme of hybrid events coming up later this month, with something
for anyone interested in Skye’s history, and the history of Scotland’s islands more
generally.
As hybrid events, these may either be attended in person, or accessed through a
live stream on the RSE's video channel. The videos will also be available to watch
after the events have taken place, and anyone can access them. All events are
free to attend, either in person or remotely, but you are advised to book your
place by following the links below.
Friday 28th April 18.00 - 19.00: Scotland's Jurassic Park
This is a family-friendly event which explores the exciting discoveries of dinosaurs,
pterodactyls, and other fossils from the Hebrides.
Saturday 29th April 09.30 - 17.00: Islands - Past
This is the first instalment of our ‘Islands – past, present and future’ series, and
we are looking backwards to explore the exciting and complex history of the
Scottish Islands.
For further details of these events, contact Sabhal Mòr Ostaig on 01471 888000


